
 
 
September 21, 2015 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
Re:  S&J Construction 
 
 
It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of S&J Construction.  
 
Our experiences working with S&J Construction have been excellent over the past few years.  They are true 
professionals who have the expertise and experience to design buildings that endure in the harsh climate of the 
Oregon Coast.   Under the leadership of Max Jones, S&J Construction provides outstanding project management 
skills to their projects.  
 
Our firm has worked with S&J Construction on many residential and commercial projects on the Oregon Coast and 
every experience has been outstanding.  S&J Constructionʼs entire team provides excellent service from the 
preplanning phase all the way through substantial completion of a project.  The construction crew has a wealth of 
experience and are focused on ensuring projects are built to last.  Their ability to provide accurate cost 
information throughout the phases of the projects allows clients to keep their projects within set budgets.   
 
Anyone would be well served in selecting S&J Construction as a general contractor for his or her upcoming project 
along the Oregon Coast.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if you require any additional information regarding my experience with S&J 
Construction.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Dustin Capri, AIA, NCARB, LEED AP ND 
Principal -  Capri Architecture, LLC 
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